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PL/TC               16th February 2018                                                                     

Dear Parents 

Boccia Festival 22nd February  

Jack Kane Sports Centre, 208 Niddrie Mains Road, Edinburgh EH16 4ND 10am-12.30pm 

We are delighted to be able to take all S1 pupils to the next Boccia Festival.  Mrs Clark and Mrs Docherty 

and a Pupil Support Worker will accompany pupils.  A mini bus will transport pupils and staff.  The group 

will leave Cedarbank at 9am, and return by 2pm.  Pupils are asked to come dressed to school in PE clothes 

with indoor trainers to change into.  A school packed lunch will be provided.  Pupils are welcome to bring 

extra snacks and drinks, but no fizzy or energy drinks please.  There will be no opportunity to buy snacks, 

so please do not provide money. 

Please fill in the enclosed EE2 parental consent forms and return to Mrs Docherty by Monday 19th 

February. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs P Lowe 

PE Teacher   

 

 

 


